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Top DEP Stories 
 
Pocono Record: Appeal filed in Swiftwater Solar permit 
https://www.poconorecord.com/story/news/environment/2022/08/18/appeals-filed-on-proposed-
solar-farm-permits-in-poconos-swiftwater-monroe-county/65407390007/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: State's natural gas production drops 2nd quarter in a row 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/08/18/natural-gas-production-pennsylvania.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Greene commissioners OK $1.9 million grant for East Dunkard Water Authority  
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/greene-commissioners-ok-1-9-million-grant-for-east-
dunkard-water-authority/article 58ce0830-9b60-5d6f-8947-d6e5b133d616.html  
 
Herald-Standard: Greene commissioners approve $1.9 million grant for East Dunkard Township Water 
Authority  
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local news/greene-commissioners-approve-1-9-million-grant-
for-east-dunkard-township-water-authority/article 9266904c-1f17-11ed-9206-e7d3eca05934.html 
 
WJET-TV: Leaders across region working to collect trash build-up 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/leaders-across-region-working-to-collect-trash-build-up/ 
 
PFAS 
 
New York Times: forever chemicals no more?  PFAS are destroyed with new technique 
https://www.nytimes.com/2022/08/18/science/pfas-forever-chemicals.html  
 
Climate Change 
 
Post-Gazette: White House touts benefits to Pennsylvanians in the Inflation Reduction Act  
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-state/2022/08/18/inflation-reduction-act-pennsylvania-
biden-administration-benefits-budget-bill-solar-energy-medicare/stories/202208180115 
 
WESA: New law gives Pittsburgh region climate funds, more jobs, cleaner air and hope  
https://www.wesa.fm/health-science-tech/2022-08-18/new-law-gives-pittsburgh-region-climate-funds-
more-jobs-cleaner-air-and-hope 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
KDKA Radio: Spotted lanternflies spreading in the US 
https://www.audacy.com/kdkaradio/news/national/spotted-lanternflies-spreading-in-the-us  
 
Post-Gazette: Pa. fishing fees increased for the first time in 17 years 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2022/08/18/pennsylvania-fishing-licenses-fees-increase-
2032/stories/202208180125 



 
Scranton Times: DCNR Secretary announces $1.5 million in improvements at Seven Tubs 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/dcnr-secretary-announces-1-5-million-in-improvements-at-
seven-tubs/article f121fb12-303e-57c6-9153-eeb6fe24d2fa.html 
 
Scranton Times: Pennsylvania Natural Heritage Annual Report released 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/blogs/quills/pennsylvania-natural-heritage-annual-report-
released/article 515b3543-8b4f-5d04-8097-a54331d21b4b.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: This award-winning daylily grower died at 83; here's how his legacy of flowers 
lives on [photos] 
https://lancasteronline.com/features/home garden/this-award-winning-daylily-grower-died-at-83-
heres-how-his-legacy-of-flowers-lives/article 2bf456c6-1e60-11ed-94ee-f3ff4192a10d.html 
 
Energy 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: 20 People to know in energy 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/08/18/meet-20-people-know-energy-photos.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Why Shell, U.S. Steel are eyeing a clean-energy hub — and how they'll get 
there 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/08/18/shell-us-steel-carbon-storage-hub.html  
 
Record-Argus: As costs go up, Reynolds board looks at solar options 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/as-costs-go-up-reynolds-board-looks-at-solar-options/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Midd-West School District may expand solar array 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/midd-west-school-district-may-expand-solar-array/article 5f78a0a4-
1f2f-11ed-9687-4f5961081866.html  
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Amended plan for solar project at former ash dump denied by Martic Township 
zoning board 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/amended-plan-for-solar-project-at-former-ash-dump-denied-
by-martic-township-zoning-board/article 647a78b8-1f19-11ed-bcbb-93314ec54f2a.html 
 
Times News: Panther Valley School District allows solar study 
https://www.tnonline.com/20220818/panther-vly-allows-solar-study/ 
 
Mining 
 
KDKA: Man killed in accident at West Virginia coal mine 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/ohio-man-killed-in-accident-at-west-virginia-coal-mine/ 
 
Shamokin News-Item: State’s rare opportunity in “rare earth” 
https://www.newsitem.com/opinion/editorials/states-rare-opportunity-in-rare-
earths/article d921f60b-3892-5ee3-9277-2caa60f7854f.html 
 
Oil and Gas 



 
Times Observer: National Fuel has requested an adjustment to gas supply charges 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2022/08/national-fuel-has-requested-an-
adjustment-to-gas-supply-charges/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Cheapest gas prices in Lancaster County - Friday, Aug. 19 [list] 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/cheapest-gas-prices-in-lancaster-county---friday-aug-19-
list/article 1c89a302-9ed7-11ec-97b7-7b9103c8fd72.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Bradford Era: Roach-Bauer forum to meet in Wilcox on spotted lanternfly 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/roach-bauer-forum-to-meet-in-wilcox-on-spotted-
lanternfly/article d78ae56f-09db-5cac-88d5-f26b1eddc691.html 
 
WICU-TV: Mosquitoes in Millcreek Township Test Positive for West Nile Virus 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/47118144/mosquitoes-in-millcreek-township-test-positive-for-
west-nile-virus 
 
WBRE: When will the Lyme Disease vaccine be available? 
https://www.pahomepage.com/news/when-will-the-lyme-disease-vaccine-be-available/ 
 
Waste 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Shutterbugs combat litter bugs for Pennsylvania Resources Council photo contest  
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/shutterbugs-combat-litter-bugs-for-pennsylvania-resources-
council-photo-contest/Content?oid=22253954  
 
Water 
 
WPXI: Elizabeth Borough working on solution to frequent water main breaks 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/elizabeth-borough-working-solution-frequent-water-main-
breaks/KNUKJZABDNFKRMKKNMKDFPQTTE/   
 
Mon Valley Independent: Water main project to begin in Elizabeth 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2022/08/water-main-project-to-begin-in-elizabeth/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Judge removes Peters Township Sanitary Authority board member 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/judge-removes-peters-township-sanitary-authority-
board-member/article 97ba94e6-1f1a-11ed-9e9f-9f06388a8680.html 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: UTMA board approves developer agreement for Alta Mira development 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/utma-board-approves-developer-agreement-for-
alta-mira-development/article a3f1d2d7-b157-5d2e-9f53-7b13b7fad15a.html 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: LTMA seeking six rights-of-way for Deeds Road project 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/ltma-seeking-six-rights-of-way-for-deeds-road-
project/article 2f8686dc-3a1e-528b-9c57-c4b510d5301f.html 



 
Corry Journal: Public works reports on sewers, streets work 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article f1c52f64-1f10-11ed-811d-873eef55695f.html 
 
WICU-TV: 22 Dog Swimming in Place in Erie County 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/47119190/22-dog-swimming-in-place-in-erie-county 
 
Scranton Times: Hillside Park recreation board worns of algae balloon 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/hillside-park-recreation-board-warns-of-algae-bloom-in-
lake/article b0658380-8af0-5710-904c-4bf58511bc37.html 
 
Gant News: Sandy Twp. hears update from Aqua PA, public complaints 
https://gantnews.com/2022/08/18/sandy-twp-hears-update-from-aqua-pa-public-complaints/  
 
Penn State News: Penn State students aiding project to reduce plastics and support Chesapeake Bay 
https://www.psu.edu/news/agricultural-sciences/story/penn-state-students-aiding-project-reduce-
plastics-and-support/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Tribune-Review: Moira Conway: Pa. communities must consider the impact of warehousing growth 
https://triblive.com/opinion/moira-conway-pa-communities-must-consider-the-impact-of-warehousing-
growth/ 
 
exploreVenango: French Creek Is Focus of Greenways Awards Ceremony Today 
https://explorevenango.com/french-creek-is-focus-of-greenways-awards-ceremony-today/ 
 
Shamokin News Item: 300,000 gallons of water used on large commercial building fire after controlled 
burn spreads out of control 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/300-000-gallons-of-water-used-on-large-commercial-building-
fire/article 60659862-6614-5841-9bba-2f0f6dfef54a.html 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: Poll: Environmental issues front and center for Pa. voters in 2022 | Friday 
Morning Coffee 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/commentary/poll-environmental-issues-front-and-center-for-pa-
voters-in-2022-friday-morning-coffee/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: In search of Pennsylvania’s coldest places in the dog days of summer 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/pennsylvania/camping-campsites-best-rickettsglen-worldsend-hiking-
weather-20220819.html 


